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April 5, 2016

City of Boise

Susan Riggs

101 S. Capitol Blvd
Boise, Idaho 83702

To Whom It May Concern,

The East Valley Community Association Board have met with Conger Group and reviewed the adjacent
River Ridge (BCI) development. We feel this project would be a wonderful addition to the Warm Springs
corridor and improves the connectivity to the Greenbelt for our residents. We are in support of the
proposed project.

Thank you for your continual support in making Boise a great place to live.
Sincerely,
Tame /\;D’Vl%ﬂ

Tami Long

Director/Secretary
East Valley Community Association




